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May 21, 2012 
 
Dear Parents of Fourth Graders, 
 
As you know, the fourth grade trip to Philadelphia is scheduled for Friday, June 15.  
We are planning to leave West Side School at 5:45 AM and return about 6:00 PM.  
 
The cost of the bus trip is $43.30 for chaperones; there is no fee for students. This 
payment must be made by check payable to “Cold Spring Harbor School District”. This 
cost was calculated based on the number of families who made a prior commitment to 
take the bus, so we ask that you please honor your original decision.  
 
In addition, we need to collect money for the tickets to Independence Hall. Please send 
in $1.50. This payment must be in cash. 
 
Please return this form and payment to your child’s teacher no later than Friday,  
June 1st.   Thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely,   
The Fourth Grade Teachers 
 

 

Name of student _____________________________________ 
 

 
I, ___________________, will be joining my child as a chaperone. Enclosed is 
a check for $43.30 payable to “Cold Spring Harbor School District”, plus $1.50 
in cash. 
 
 
My child will be chaperoned by ___________________ (no payment 
necessary). 
 
 
We will not be joining West Side School on the bus to Philadelphia and 
therefore have not included payment. 

 
_____________________________  _____________________________ 
          Signature of Parent                  Date 


